From: Robert Egner

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 1530
Date: Saturday, February 8, 2020 10:19:44 AM

Dear Representative's

This bill will do nothing more than put our truckers out of work, raise fuel costs, raise the cost
of all goods and services, tax people that are already taxed to the point of inequitable repair
and just all out hurt Oregonians.

Timberunity advised you of a plan that will help your cause and will do so without hurting
Oregonians, you are expected to follow through with our plan.

Polls have shown that Oregonians do not agree with this bill and | believe our legislative
branch knows that. | believe that is why they don't want it going to the voter's. This
government overreach needs to be stopped immediately and things of this nature should be
placed in the hands of the voting population, our legislators work for the voters and should
allow the voters the voice they are promised.

The rally on the 6th should have made it very clear that we aren't going away on this or any
other over reach. We are going to be here, stay here and hold accountable those that are voted
in.

Let Us Vote!!!!

Respectfully Robert Egner
Linn County PCP Precinct 46, Linn County Zone 8 111% Member, Sweet Home Oregon
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